
1

Jeff Boer

From: Brian Ledley <bledley@pmhnet.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 9:30 AM
To: staff@pmhnet.com
Subject: [STAFF] COVID Updates

Good morning everyone,

Here are a few updates from yesterday:

1. To help alleviate crowding of patients and staff, the ER screening station has been moved further down the hall
(to the right of the ER admissions window). Remember to maintain a 6-foot distance between you and others
when approaching the screening station – and allow for a few extra minutes to get through screening at peak
arrival times.

2. After some discussion about limiting the amount of foot traffic to Med/Surg for mask sterilization – a second
drop off location has been added for MOB staff. Masks can now be dropped off in the Surgery Hub for
sterilization. Sterilized masks will be returned to that location as well. Please see Margaret Dalphond with any
questions about where to drop masks off in the MOB.

Thanks,
Brian

--
Brian Ledley
Communications Director | Pulaski Memorial Hospital
phone: 574.946.2148 | mobile: 574-205-2382 | web: pmhnet.com | email: bledley@pmhnet.com
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